Jeff Watson

From: Jeff Watson

Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 10:52 AM
To: Brenda Larsen

Subject: RE: BL-12-00008 Whitaker

Thanks

J ef{reg A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellens]ourg WA 08926
jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

500-953-8274

From: Brenda Larsen

Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 10:52 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: RE: BL-12-00008 Whitaker

Jeff Watson

Public Works Department

411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Re: Whitaker (BL-12-0008)
Dear Mr. Watson:

After conducting a review of the above named project, | have the following comments:

e Ensure that boundary line adjustments do not infringe upon existing structures, to include propane tanks, etc.
e All future development must comply with the International Fire Code.

Any questions or concerns regarding fire service features may be directed to the Kittitas County Fire Marshal’s Office at
509-962-7000.

Sincerely,

Brenda Larsen
XKittitas County Fire Marshal
509-962-7000

From: Jeff Watson
Sent: Friday, October 05, 2012 8:43 AM



To: Brenda Larsen
Subject: BL-12-00008 Whitaker

BL-12-00008 Whitaker

2l
['m not seeing any comments on this one, did I miss them somewhere?

Jetfrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellensl)urg WA 08926

jeffwatson@cokittitas.wa.us

500-953-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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